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Glen Park Closure/Temporary Relocation of Students 

 
 
NEW BERLIN, Wis., Dec 14, 2010 – Flooding from an onsite water main break at Glen 

Park Elementary School necessitated the closure of school today.  While damage 

assessments and repairs are being made, the education of Glen Park students will 

commence at Ronald Reagan Elementary School, starting tomorrow morning, 

December 15, 2010.  All aspects of school for our students from Glen Park will be the 

same, except for the location of school.  Bus pickups will be at the same time, with a 

slight delay in return from school, as students will be transported home from the Ronald 

Reagan Elementary facility.  At this time, we are not anticipating that Glen Park School 

will be reopened prior to the winter break (prior to December 21st, 2010).  Families and 

staff will continually be informed of more specific accommodations and developments 

from the appropriate school personnel as it becomes available.   
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